Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges (ACCJC), the Commission
Third-Party Comment
A third-party comment assists the Commission as it considers applications for candidacy, accreditation, or reaffirmation of accreditation. When an institution is undergoing a review, the Commission requires the institution’s chief executive officer to notify the campus community and public of the opportunity for submission of third-party comments and the process for doing so. Any member of the college community or public may submit a third-party comment by completing the Commission’s online third-party comment form, available via the institution’s website or ACCJC’s website. In order to ensure evaluation of applicable third-party comments by the peer review team, third-party comments should be received by the Commission staff no later than five weeks before the peer review team visit. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Palau Community College will submit its Institutional-Self Evaluation Report (ISER) to the Commission no later than August 1, 2022; Team’s ISER Review is October 4, 2022; and the College Focus Site Visit is scheduled during the week of March 13, 2023.  Should any member of the College community or the public who my wish to submit a third-party comment must complete the Commission’s online third-party comment form available at https://accjc.org/forms/third-party-comments/.  Third-party comment should be received by the Commission five weeks prior to March 13, 2023.
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